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March 22, 2022        

 
RE: Avitum Update - Digital Board Version 4 Has Been Discontinued. 

 
Dear Valued B. Braun Customer, 
 
The Dialog Digital Board version 4, part number 3456074B, has been discontinued. The replacement for 
the version 4 Digital Board is Digital Board version 5. The part number is 34562141. The Digital Board 
version 5 requires a software version of 9.18 or higher and it is not compatible with 9.12 software. 

If your machines currently have 9.12 software, we recommend that customers upgrade the machine to 
the current software version of 9.1E before a replacement of the Digital Board version 4 is needed. The 
Digital Board version 4 is compatible with all version.9.xx software versions.  

To perform this upgrade you will need the Retrofit kit 9.1B (part number 34562274). This will have the 
required components needed for the hardware upgrade. You will also need the 9.1E software (77091E).  
This upgrade will take approximately 4 hours to complete. 

For trained technicians, technical support is available via JIRA: 
https://jira.bbraun.com/servicedesk/customer/portal/23 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact our Technical Service Team at 1-800-621-0445.  
 
Kind regards, 

  
Lisa Hedin 
Product Director, Avitum 


